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PVH is committed to health and safety across our supply 
chain. We were one of the first companies – and the first  
U.S. company — to commit to the Bangladesh Accord on  
Fire and Building Safety, and also were members of the  
Transition Accord. PVH has a 96% issue remediation rate, 
one of the highest of any Accord member.

We are committed not only to helping address 
current issues but to making a lasting 
contribution toward a more resilient and 
sustainable future for our industry.

PVH is committed to Bangladesh as a sourcing 
country. The Accord has made a demonstrative 
positive impact upon fire, structural, electrical 
and occupational safety in Bangladesh’s 
readymade garment industry. All stakeholders, 
with the support of the International Labour 
Organisation, must negotiate an agreement 
that builds on this progress. The establishment 
of the Readymade Garment Sustainability 

Council as the implementing body for the 
Accord brings national stakeholders to the 
forefront of these efforts. International 
brand owners have an ongoing role to play 
in ensuring the advances made become 
fully embedded for the long-term, while 
recognizing that in order for factory safety to 
be sustainable, we need national governments, 
local industry and civil society, including worker 
representatives at a country level, to be part  
of the solution.


